
 
 

 
     
 
 

 
Newsletter – September 2015  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hopefully everyone had a great Summer! We have been very blessed this year with 
pretty mild weather a lot of rainfall! Maybe Fall and Winter will be nice to us as well! 
 
 
Our producers are diligently working on schedules for next season. Ricky Parnell and 
Josh McPherson will be putting on the Cleburne district for 2016. Justin McCright, our 
Decatur producer, is also working on a plan for organizing a district in Shawnee, OK. 
At this point, we do not plan to have a Stephenville District, but we are hoping that 
Cleburne, McGregor and Abilene will be able to pick up our ropers from that area to 
compensate for not having one there this next year. As always, we are more than happy 
to visit with anyone interested in hosting a new district in a viable area.   
 
 
Be sure to check out all 2015 Finals results and photos in this month’s issue of DallyTimes. 
Join us in planning for next year and be ready to meet in Abilene once again for 2016 Finals! 
We look forward to providing you all with our family friendly ropings in the upcoming year. 
 
 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you,  
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                                                                          


